
 
 
 
The School Immunisation Team will be visiting you child’s school in the coming weeks, please see some 
information below… 
 
 

Consent forms 

 

School will be sending home consent forms over the next few days for your child’s HPV vaccine 
– please look out for this in your child’s school bag. Please read all information and return 
the completed form to school as soon as possible 
 
Please return the form even if you do not consent to the vaccine or if your child has 
received the vaccine elsewhere 
 
Should you consent to the vaccine but your child is absent from school on the day of 
vaccinations, we will offer a catch-up in school. This will happen in the summer term and we will 
arrange these dates with your school in due course 

 

HPV vaccine 

 
The HPV vaccine to all eligible children in Year 9. Some Year 10 children may receive a 
consent form if they missed their vaccine in Year 9 
 
This vaccine is administered via injection in to the top of the arm. We ask that your child wear a 
short-sleeved school shirt or PE top to allow a smoother vaccination process for the child (at 
school’s discretion) 
 
Please visit the Public Health Agency website for further information on these vaccines 
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/ 
 

 

How can you contact us? 

 

If you have any questions or queries about your child’s vaccines, please contact us on 02890 
413765. We are not always in the office so please leave a message and someone will get back 
to you as soon as possible 
 
 

Thank you, 

 
The School Immunisation Team  

 

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/

